Superintendent’s Report

July 27th, 2015
        I.
    Perceptive School Surveys
Included in your folders is the last perceptive survey conducted for staff and parents of Spencer County Schools in 2012, along with responses and comments.  My suggestion would be to look closely at the structure of the questions to ensure they continue to meet the standards that have an impact (positive or negative) on meeting the mission/vision of the district first, then determine when to distribute.  Due to the intimate nature of the staff surveys, my recommendation would be to wait until after Labor Day so there is sufficient time for staff to get into the swing of a new year, develop a relationship with parents, and develop a relationship with the principal (TES) so that the responses will be more credible.
        II.      Out-of-district meetings
July 15-16; KASA - Louisville
III. Principal’s Meeting Agenda
N/A
IV. Program Director’s Meeting
*See Attached
         V.    Advisory Council Agenda
N/A
        VI.    Project Graduation
Conversation took place with high school administration first thing in the morning after the June BOE Meeting.  Attached, you will find articles of incorporation that Project Graduation will abide by on an annual basis.  This will be presented to SBDM each year for approval, with obvious emphasis placed on the equity of prizes given.
        VII.    Athletic Trainer
Will be an agenda item this month as we consider utilizing Baptist East as surrounding districts do.
      VIII.     SCHS Diversity Committee
Ongoing conversations are taking place between myself, Mr. Haun, and legal counsel to ensure that SBDM discussions and decisions are well informed and representative of appropriate legal guidance.  

      IX.
        New Teacher Orientation

Set for Wednesday the 29th, I welcome you to come and visit new teachers to the district during the SCEA sponsored lunch that day.

